
 

 

 

 

LOWAC “PICTURE THIS!” CALL TO ARTISTS 

Our “Picture This!” social is being held April 21st, 7p.m. 

to 10 p.m. 2018, at the LOW Museum in support of “The 

Big Picture” fund raising campaign for the new Kenora 

Art Centre – LOWAC is looking for paintings, glass work, 

sculpture, jewelry and cards! 

 

We are reaching out to the membership of LOWAC 

for donations that we are going to pair with our 

retail donors for the raffle table. The Art Community 

and the Business Community are pulling together to 

support our new Art Centre. 

We would be thrilled to have your contribution, big 

or small, for this important event!  We will work to 

create interesting combinations of art and retail 



 

 

donations that will stimulate active participation at 

our raffle table to raise funds. 

 

Please drop off your creations for the “Picture This!” 

Social at Inglenook Studio by Friday, April 13th. 

Hours are Tuesday to Saturday 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you! From the LOWAC Directors 
 


